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This Committee responds to the July 17, 2016 RFAI, with response due August 22, 2016, as follows:   1. The Committee
exercises its best efforts to report the complete identification of all contributors whose contributions aggregate in
excess of $200 in a calendar year. First, all solicitations include a clear and conspicuous request for the required
contributor information and a disclaimer informing the contributor of the requirements of federal law for reporting such
information. When contributions are solicited online, the online donation page requires all contributors to provide
their employer and occupation in order to submit a contribution to the Committee. Second, where a contributor has not
provided all information or provided inadequate information, Committee policy is to communicate with all such
contributors, at any dollar amount, via postal mail on a monthly basis to request the missing information. This request
is not made in the form of a solicitation, and explains to the contributor that to comply with federal election law, the
Committee is required to make its best efforts to obtain and report each contributor's name, address, name of employer
and occupation. Third, if the contributor responds and provides the requested information, it is added to the
contributor's record in the Committee's filing software and reported on the next regularly scheduled FEC Report, or an
appropriate amendment is filed to a prior report. The text added to the report when name of employer and/or occupation
information is missing is a placeholder used to indicate that this best efforts process is properly underway. At this
time, the Committee has not received any additional information for this report.   2. The expenditures at issue on
Schedule E were not targeted at any particular state or set of states. Instead, these were distributed nationally, with
the goal of influencing the outcome of the 2016 GOP National Nominating Convention. Consistent with that goal, and with
the Commission's proposed interpretive rules on reporting nationwide independent expenditures in presidential primary
elections, the Committee reported these expenditures as being for the Convention, and not, as would be factually
incorrect, for one or more states. Since none of the expenditures at issue were targeted at any particular state or set
of states, except where specifically indicated, no amendment has been filed.
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